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Our Ref: SSo/RSt/KTu/NDu 

8th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Reward Trip – Museum of Cannock Chase  
 

As part of our Humanities lessons, we have been finding out about natural resources and fossil fuels and 

will be discovering more about the significance of Cannock Chase. On Thursday 21st March 2024 

students in 7KTu and 7RSt will visiting the Museum of Cannock Chase, to find out more about the local 

area and the local industries.  

 

We will leave school at approximately 10:45am and travel by school minibus.  We will return to school in 

time for transport at the end of the day. If the weather allows, we may also visit Hednesford Park before 

we return to school. 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip. If your child is eligible for free school meals, they 

can request a grab bag from the school kitchen. Please confirm this on the reply slip below.  

 

Whilst there is no cost for this visit, your child may bring a maximum of £5 cash on the day, to buy a 

souvenir, drink or snack from the Museum shop if it is open. Your child will be responsible for their own 

money. Students may wear their own clothing for the visit, but please ensure they are wearing suitable 

clothing and footwear for the weather conditions.  
 

To allow your child to take part in this visit, please complete the reply slip attached and return to Mrs 

Stephenson or Miss Tuft by Friday 15th March 2024. 
 

All educational visits are covered by the Department for Education Risk Protection Arrangement.  These 

visits are considered to have only normal everyday risks therefore no further insurance has been 

provided. 
 

Yours sincerely  

R Stephenson   K Tuft 
Mrs R Stephenson and Miss K Tuft 

Class Teachers 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
HEDNESFORD VALLEY HIGH 

Year 7 – History/Geography visit to The Museum of Cannock Chase 
 

Student Name _____________________________   Tutor Group __________ 
 

 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to the Museum of Cannock Chase on Thursday 21st   

March 2024. 

 

 
My child will bring a packed lunch. 

 

 
I would like to request a grab bag from the school kitchen for my child. 
 

 

Parent/Carer Signature _____________________________________________ 
(person with parental responsibility) 

 


